
 

WRITTEN TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF 

HOUSE BILL 2324 – PRO-LIFE HEARTBEAT PROTECTION BILL 

 

Chairman Arlen Siegfreid and Committee Members 

House Federal and State Affairs Committee 

Kansas House of Representatives 

RE: HB 2324 – Pro-Life Heartbeat Protection Bill 

 

Hon. Chair and Committee Members 

 

I am the pastor of Calvary Bible Evangelical Free Church in Jewell, Kansas.     I serve on 

the board of directors of Heart Choices Pregnancy Center in Beloit, Kansas. One of the core 

values of Heart Choices is the sanctity of human life. My conviction is that life begins at 

conception and must be protected. I sincerely appreciate your willingness to consider sending 

HB 2324 to the Full House for action and would like to submit this written testimony in support 

of this bill. 

 

As you already know, this bill would prohibit abortion after a detectable heartbeat of the 

unborn child. This bill has been carefully crafted by experienced attorneys in the appellate 

courts, including a staff attorney with the American Center for Law and Justice.  I believe it has a 

good chance of meeting any legal challenge.   

 

 Would you please support HB 2324 in committee and send it on to the full House for 

action. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wayne M. Feigal, Pastor 

209 N. Columbus Street 

Jewell, KS 


